
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  PEPPERONI PIZZA POCKET, SYRUP, MIXED FRUIT.  LUNCH:  FRIED SAIMIN WITH 
EGG ROLL, SALAD, FRUIT, GRAPE JUICE, WHOLE GRAIN NOODLES.  CAFETERIA MONITORS: report 30 
minutes before lunch. Failure to report may result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE:  Hokulua Godoy, 
Brady Golden, Kyle Jason Gomez, and Jmar Gonzales.  Wednesday's monitors are:  Issac Gunn, Aidan Haidl, William 
Hawkins, and Breauna Higgs 

TODAY IS 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2019 

REGULAR Schedule: 
2, 3, RECESS, 

4, 5, LUNCH, 6 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If 
no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Seniors, if you missed Sunday's MANDATORY meeting, please see Mr. Simms 
immediately. 
 
Senior Ball is right around the corner everyone! Pay those withholds and serve 
those detention hours so you can purchase early your spot on the Red Carpet for 
this Hollywood exclusive event! 
Come pick up a permission form in H-103. 
Early bird tickets will be on sale the week before spring break from March 11-
March 25 in Mr. H's room. Early bird tickets are $55.00 
Regular ticket sales: March 25-April 5th, $60.00 
Late ticket sales: April 8-12th-$65.00 
ALL WITHHOLDS AND DETENTION HOURS MUST BE 0 BEFORE A 
TICKET CAN BE BOUGHT 
 
Attention Seniors! It is not too late to sign up for Project Grad! We are 
now offering a discounted price of only $50. Half off the price if you wait to sign 
up until graduation. As an added incentive, all students who have already 
submitted their forms or sign up by the March 15th deadline will have their names 
entered into a drawing for a chance to win a $50 Teddy’s Bigger Burger gift 
certificate. Space is based on availability, so we encourage all seniors to get 
their applications in ASAP.  Applications can be found in the school office or 
online at www.LahainalunaPTSA.org. Class of 2019 you do not want to miss this 
fun-filled graduation celebration. 
 
Have you ever day dreamed about a place where you could bounce in a inflatable 
castle, slide down its water slide and run and play a game of water balloon tag 
with your friends, then cool off with some ice cream and enjoy ono teppanyaki?? 
Well your oddly specific dream is about to come true! On Saturday, March 2nd, 
the senior class will be hosting Water Day! Come join us on boarder's field from 
11-2pm to enjoy bouncy castles, slip'n'slides, water balloon fights, ice cream and 
more! Admission is $5.00 in advance, $7.00 at the gate. Teppanyaki to Go will be 
catering for $12.00/plate.  See a Senior Class Leadership member for tickets, or 
stop by Mr. H's room. This event is for everyone! 
 
Prom tickets started last week, admin decided this year only students with 0 
detention hours will be allowed to register for prom. After school detention is 
held in the cafe everyday for 1 hour and 2 hours on Wednesday.  The way 
detention is now being run is that for every student that attends a number 1-10 will 
be pulled and that number is the number of hours that is removed that day.  So 
example if you attend after school detention tomorrow and a 6 is pulled, you will 
receive 6 hours off for that 1 hour.  
Prom tickets go on sale till March 8th.  Here's the schedule for payment: 
 
Week of February 25th- $70/per person 
Week of March 4th -$75/per person.   
 
Also, ALL WITHHOLD OBLIGATIONS NEED TO BE CLEARED IN 
ORDER TO ATTEND PROM.  Whether you return items to the library, teacher, 
coach, etc. OR pay for them.  Cash, money order or cashier's check (made out to 

Lahainaluna High School) will be accepted.  ABSOLUTELY NO PERSONAL 
CHECKS.  Mahalo. 
 
Hey, Gentlemen! Need a tux for prom? Check out mauituxedosonline.com for 
your tux needs. This service is provided for your convenience. Come in to Ms. 
Abad's room (P8) from February 25 - March 1 at lunch to get fitted. Go online to 
choose a tux and submit your payment. Tux rentals are delivered to Ms. Abad's 
classroom the week of prom. You pick up the tux, enjoy an amazing evening at 
prom, and return your tux the following Monday. If you order from 
mauituxedosonline.com you never have to go to the other side! Feel free to reach 
out to Ms. Abad with any questions 
 
Do you need volunteer hours? Do you love our ocean and beaches? The 
Sheraton Maui is having a beach cleanup day on Saturday, March 2nd 7:30am at 
their hotel. If you are interested, you can contact Yvette Celiz at 808 662-8074 or 
email her at yvette.celiz@sheraton.com Yvette is an alumni from our school and 
active member of the PAAC club, anime club, and marching band. 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER: 
Hey Juniors and Seniors, 
 
We will be administering the SAT during the School Day on Wednesday, March 6 
in the library. This would be the perfect test for boarders, students who work on 
weekends, play a sport on weekends or can't find a ride to testing centers on 
Saturday mornings. For more information, check our website, Facebook page, or 
see Miss Kristy at the College and Career Center. Mahalo! 
 
2019/2020 FAFSA:  Free Prize Giveaway! Come by the College and Career 
Center on February 27th to March 7th to submit your FAFSA and you'll get a free 
hard drive! A flyer with instructions is on our school website and Facebook page.  
For more information, please see Miss Kristy at the College and Career Center. 
Mahalo! 
 

Foodland Shop For Higher Education scholarship.  Lahainaluna High School 
is currently 3rd place.   Baldwin High School is still in 1st place.  Please 
encourage your parents to designate their maika'i points for Lahainaluna and 
number 7562 at any Foodland or Foodland Farms stores. Also, share and tag 
often using @FoodlandHawaii #ShopForHigherEducation for Facebook/Twitter 
posts and @FoodlandHI #ShopForHigherEducation for Instagram.  The contest 
ends on March 19th. 

CLUB CHATTER: 
Japanese Club:  We will have a meeting for those going to Honolulu Festival on 
Friday, March 1 at lunch in K-12 to go over the final schedule of the trip.  The 
second payment for the festival is also due on Friday, March 1.   
 
Anime Club:  Congratulations to the following students were sworn in as Anime 
Club officers for School Year 2019-2020.  President Sabrina Holcom, Vice 
President Renee Mae Estillore, Secretary Bryce Hatfield, Treasurer Ace Green, 
Historians Tobyn Brown and Maekyla Castillo, Event Coordinators Jmar 
Gonzales and Krystian Villoria.   
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